
Dear Mr. Hansen.  

  

Thank you very much for your e-mail to the Prime Minister, which was forwarded to the 

Ministry of Petroleum and Energy as the governmental body responsible for Statoil ownership 

issues. Let me first take this opportunity to congratulate you on being awarded the Sophie-prize 

for 2010. I know a lot of people are looking forward to your visit to Norway, and I hope you will 

enjoy your stay here.  

  

On behalf of the Government, I am pleased to say that we hold your work on climate change in 

high esteem, and further, that we appreciate your engagement and your views on Norway’s 

efforts to find good sustainable solutions to the global climate challenges.  

  

As you now know from the results of the Statoil Annual General Meeting, we see Statoil’s oils 

sands investment as a commercial decision which is within the Statoil board’s area of 

responsibility. We are of the opinion that such decisions should not be overturned by the AGM. 

It is our opinion that this is in line with good corporate governance, a view that is also shared by 

a vast majority in the Norwegian Parliament. I can however assure you that we will continue our 

offensive stance on climate change issues both at home and abroad, and we look forward to your 

continued engagement.  

  

Yours faithfully 

  

Robin Martin Kåss 

  

Statssekretær, Olje- og Energidepartementet 

Deputy Minister, Ministry of Petroleum and Energy 
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Dear Prime Minister Stoltenberg,  

 

I understand that you may have missed my open letter to you published in Aftenposten, so for 

your convenience I have attached it here.  

 

My wife Anniek and I are looking forward to visiting your beautiful country in June.  

 

With kind regards,  

James E. Hansen 


